

January 25, 2019

The Municipality of South Huron 322 Main Street South, P.O. Box 759, Exeter ON N0M 1S6

Dear Mayor G. Finch and South Huron Council

On behalf of Dark Horse Estate Winery Inc., I want to congratulate Council for exploring opportunities that expand the tourism economy in South Huron.

The decision to attract a gaming facility to this municipality is an innovative idea that will enhance Grand Bend's signature visitor experience and reinforce our area's reputation as a destination of choice in Ontario. As Huron County's premiere destination winery, we know what it takes to be innovative and think outside the box.

I want to express my support for a gaming facility and welcome opportunities to partner on this project and others that lead to job creation and economic development for the betterment of our community.

On a personal note, my family and I are incredibly proud of where we are from. We will continue to invest ourselves in strengthening South Huron – our home.

Best Regards

John M. Rasenberg, President

JR:ah